
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
August 30, 2022 
Contact: Matt Garcia-Sierra, m.garciasierra@nmlegis.gov, 505.205.5486 
 
RELEASE: House GOP Statement on passing of former House Chief Clerk Steve Arias 
 
“The House Republican Caucus expresses condolences regarding the passing former House Chief Clerk 
Steve Arias to his family and friends. Arias served New Mexico for many years, and we share in the 
gratitude of many New Mexicans for his tireless work in the New Mexico Legislature.” – NM House 
Republican Caucus 
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